
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 13, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Resolution for Summer Tax Collection  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Be it resolved that the Livonia Public Schools School District implement its continuing 
resolution with respect to the collection of one-half of the school property taxes in the 
summer; that the Cities of Livonia and Westland be requested to collect those taxes in 
the summer on behalf of the District; and that the Secretary of the Board of Education 
be directed to write a letter to the Cities of Livonia and Westland, informing them of the 
District's continuing resolution and requesting that they collect the summer property 
taxes on behalf of the District.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The above resolution will reflect the Board of Education's intent to continue the twice-a-
year property tax collection for school taxes in both the City of Livonia and the City of 
Westland to meet our cash flow needs. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The annual tax collection fee assessed and paid to the City of Westland is $0.00 
The annual tax collection fee assessed and paid to the City of Livonia is $438,324.98  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached  
 


